
From: Long, Remy
To: Beattie, Kelly
Subject: FW: My departure from GAC . . .
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 11:56:13 AM
Attachments: Table of Biologist Ecologist Applicants (2).docx

Here is John Ramsburgh’s resignation.
 
Remy
 

From: John Ramsburgh < > 
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 4:57 PM
To: Jennifer Fike < >; Sjbuttrey < >; Long, Remy
<RLong@a2gov.org>
Subject: My departure from GAC . . .
 
Hi friends,
I've been meaning to follow up for some time as it has slowly dawned on me over the past
couple of weeks how little time remains for me with GAC. I thought I had through the end of
the year but have ended up giving notice to U-M early, and my last day will be in mid-
November. My family and I will begin our leave soon after that and expect to be away for at
least 6-8 months. As much as I've loved my time on the Greenbelt, I think it would be
irresponsible to miss that many meetings, especially as GAC finalizes a new strategic plan.
 
Remy, can we go ahead and get the at-large position posted? 
 
And if it helps at all, we had two strong runner-ups for one of the biology representative
positions. I don't think there is anything that would preclude bringing on someone with a
naturalist/biologist background. I've attached here a summary of their qualifications, which we
produced when we were reviewing the position that went to Sheila. Once we've posted the
position, and with your collective agreement, I might inform them that the position has
opened. 
 
Thanks!
John




